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20 July 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
KS2 Visits to Trerice House 
 
As part of our history topic on Tudors and Stuarts, KS2 will be visiting Trerice house to see 
how people lived in the 16th Century. In groups, children will explore inside Trerice and 
experience life in an Elizabethan manor house. 
 
Years 3 and 4 will visit on Thursday 21 September and years 5 and 6 will attend on Thursday 
28 September.  The children will travel from Kea School to Trerice by coach which is very 
kindly being paid for by Kea School Friends.  There is no entry cost for parent as the school 
holds a National Trust membership card.  The coach will be leaving school at 9.15 am and will 
return in time for the end of the school day.  
 
You will need to provide your child with a packed lunch and water bottle (no glass bottles) or 
you can order a packed lunch from the school kitchen.  Please complete the order link below 
by 12 noon on 11 September 2023.  Children need to wear their normal school uniform and 
have a sun hat, sun cream and waterproof coat to allow for sunny/showery weather.   
 
Please complete the online consent form below allowing your child to attend this trip. 
 

• Trerice Visit - Packed Lunch Form - 3 & 4 Trerice Visit - Packed Lunch Form - 5 & 6 
- deadline for ordering is 12 noon on 11 September 2023. 

 

• Consent Form - Trerice 2023 – deadline for returning is 11 September 2023. 
 
If you can help with this trip, please indicate this on the permission form but please bear in 
mind there may not be enough room on the coach, therefore, you may need to make your own 
way there and back. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Katherine Hunkin 
Headteacher 
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